
 

File No. 23-1200-S153 
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the appointment of Steven 
Welliver to the Board of Transportation Commissioners for the term ending June 30, 
2024.  
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
RESOLVE that the Mayor's appointment of Steven Welliver to the Board of 
Transportation Commissioners for the term ending June 30, 2024, is APPROVED and 
CONFIRMED. Steven Welliver resides in Council District Five.  (Composition: F=1; M=2; 
Vacant=2) 
 
Financial Disclosure Statement:  Filed 
 
Background Review:  Complete 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – DECEMBER 8, 2023 
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – DECEMBER 8, 2023) 
 
Summary: 
 
On December 6, 2023, your Committee considered an October 24, 2023 communication 
from the Mayor and November 14, 2023 City Ethics Commission report relative to the 
appointment of Steven Welliver to the Board of Transportation Commissioners for the 
term ending June 30, 2028.  Steven Welliver will fill the vacancy created by the departure 
of Jacqueline Le Kennedy.  After consideration and having provided an opportunity for 
public comment, the Committee moved to recommend approval of the reappointment.  
This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Transportation Committee 
 
 



 

COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 

HUTT: YES 

PARK: ABSENT 

HERNANDEZ: YES 

RAMAN: ABSENT 

YAROSLAVSKY: YES 

    

ARL   

12/6/23   

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


